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NOTICE TO THE MARKET 
 

 
Caixa Econômica Federal (“CAIXA”) announces to the Brazilian society, to its clients and 
employees, and to the market in general that it has published, on this date, its Sustainability 
Report for the fiscal year 2024. 
 
CAIXA’s Sustainability Report is prepared in accordance with the Global Reporting Initiative 
(GRI) standards and includes indicators from the Sustainability Accounting Standards Board 
(SASB), with the aim of broadening the scope of sustainability-related information directed 
at the financial system. 
 
The document is available on CAIXA’s website, on the Sustainability Report 
page: https://www.caixa.gov.br/Downloads/caixa-relatorio-sustentabilidade/relatorio-
sustentabilidade-2024.pdf  
 
 
 
 

Brasília, June 26, 2025 
 
 
 

Luiz Felipe Figueiredo de Andrade 
Managing Director of Finance and Investor Relations 

Caixa Econômica Federal 
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